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TOWN OF FREETOWN / @&b&&,

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby notified

of a public hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday, July 29, 2019, at 7:00
p.m. in the Freetown Town Haill, 3 North Main Street, Assonet to review a Notice of Intent os

follows:

Submitted by:

Property Owner:

Represented by:

Scope of Work:

Location:

John P. Travers

Allen & Kristen Scoftt

Elyse Tripp / Outback Engineering, Inc.

Proposed construction of a four-bedroom, single-family home with
associated amenities and tree clearing, partially or entirely within 100" to

two Bordering Vegetated Wetlands (BVWs).

38 East Howland Road, East Freetown Map 219, Lot 14.04

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation

thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



